
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON DRINKING WATER 

 
The Village of Cohocton is lifting the high nitrate drinking water advisory 

that was issued on May 15, 2019.  

 

If you have any questions please call the Village Office at 585-384-5252 or 

the NYS Department of Health at 607-324-8371 

 

Signed: Katherine M. Wise 

  Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

Dated: May 29, 2019 


